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Starboard Capital Partners, LLC is pleased to announce the investment of preferred equity 
and common stock to acquire Brite-Line Technologies, LLC, a niche manufacturer of highway 
lane tapes. The Company, founded in 1989, is headquartered in Denver, Colorado. Brite-Line 
is one of two companies in the U.S. and Europe that produce raised permanent and 
temporary highway lane and cross-walk tapes. This raised product enhances highway safety 
with increased headlight reflectivity in combination with a longer life than paint and other 
liquid line solutions. Emerson Martin serves on the Board of Directors. Other investors are 
Peninsula Capital Partners and management. 
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